
Help us enhance and improve the San Francisco Police 
Department by participating in this important, interactive 
community event.

The U.S. Department of Justice, Office of Community Oriented Policing 
Services (COPS Office) wants to hear your perspectives, concerns, and 
suggestions regarding the San Francisco Police Department and its 
interaction with the San Francisco community.

Your participation in this open forum will help guide our efforts to  
advance the operations, staff, policies, procedures, accountability 
systems, and training of the San Francisco Police Department. 

At this listening session, representatives from the COPS Office  
will introduce the Collaborative Reform Initiative and hear from  
community members. 

Perspectives, concerns, and suggestions regarding the San Francisco 
Police Department and the department’s interaction with the San 
Francisco community are welcome.

Help us enhance and improve the San Francisco Police Department  
by participating in this important, interactive community event.

For more information about the Collaborative Reform Initiative, please  
visit the COPS Office website at  http://www.cops.usdoj.gov/. If you 
would like to contact the CRI-TA core assessment team, you may  
e-mail us at sanfrancisco.crita@usdoj.gov.

Take an active role in  
your community and  
the future of public safety  
in San Francisco

Wednesday, February 24th
6 p.m.-8 p.m. PST

Thurgood Marshall  
High School auditorium 
45 Conkling Street 
San Francisco, CA, 94124

COMMUNITY TOWN HALL

Listening Session
open to the public and press


